
 ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 

100 Kirk Street    618-833-6702   

March 19, 2017  

Rev. Jamie McBride, Pastor 

Email: jamiemcbride45@yahoo.com 

Cell Phone: 765-243-2910 

 
TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Rev. Jamie McBride 

 
 

WORSHIP IN GIVING 
Offertory-Johnathon Cauble 

Ushers: Heath Brooks, T.J. Macy, Noah Wiseman, Mark Smith 
 
 

CONGREGATIONAL SONGS & SPECIAL MUSIC 
Rev. Mark Murphy 

 
 

 
 
 

MESSAGE 
Rev. Mark Murphy 

 
 
 
 

Sermons, Bulletins, Newsletters & Wednesday Night Bible Study 
may be viewed on our website.   

www.annanaz.com 

Mark's mission is to bring 
hope to the hopeless, bring                

healing to the sick and 
point each listener                 

to the giver of                        
all these things,                            

Jesus. 

Today  
we welcome 

Rev. Mark Murphy, 
An ordained minister and 

commission evangelist 
from  

Selma, Indiana 

 

       
 
       
   19th   Tedra Miller 
   22nd  Ginger Morrison,       
            Melanie Morrison 
   23rd    Bob Papa 
  24th   Ralph Wall  

NMI MOBILIZATION PRAYER REQUEST 
Linda Russell, serving in Russia 

Pray for God's wisdom and direction as a door has opened for 
new ministry in a local orphanage.  

PRAYER                           
REQUESTS 

 
Trenton Prout 
Mona Lawrence 
Judy Theis 
Wanda Ames 
Michelle Easter 
Whittington Family 
Clark Family 
Lois Foster Family 
Jerry Clayton 
Emily Wiseman 
Kathy Papa 
Roger Brooks 
Bailey Stearns 
Kristi Altman 
Hunter Grisham 
Diane Graham 
Vickie Pribble 
Bob Kimber 
Phyllis Grisham      
Becca Kohler 
Jon Pengress 
Carolyn Ferguson 
Rosa Parks 
Jane Norton 
Mikah McBride 
Glenna Tripp 
Mary Strunk                          
Vera Colboth                  
John Reeves 

 

Prayer Request 
Cards are  located in 

the holder on the                              
back of the pews 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Is Wednesday at Noon 

Church Office 
833-6702 

Church Email 
annanazsec@frontier.com 

NURSERY WORKERS              
NEEDED 

Let Pastor McBride know if 
you can help in the nursery so 

you can be added to the                    
rotation of nursery helpers. 

DONATIONS FOR COMPASSIONATE NEEDS 
With many needs being requested recently our funds are very 
low in our compassionate needs fund.  If you would like to            

donate to this fund please mark your check or envelope,  
Sunday School - Compassionate Needs 

BALD KNOB CROSS OF PEACE VOLUNTEER TEAM 
If anyone is interested in becoming involved in the Volunteer Team at Bald Knob Cross, 

there is a Volunteer Opportunities Form located on the foyer table. 

NOMINATION LETTERS                   
HAVE BEEN MAILED 

 
Deadline to turn in the bottom part 

of the letter is today,  
March 19, 2017 

ANNUAL CHURCH BALLOT APPROVAL 
NEXT SUNDAY, MARCH 26 

The annual church ballot approval meeting will be 
held immediately following the March 26th                  
morning worship service.  All active members 15 
years of age and older may vote on the approval of 
the ballot. 

ANNUAL                     
ELECTION               

APRIL 23, 2017 

APRIL 19 AT 6:30 P.M.  
INTERNATIONAL CELEBRATION OF MISSIONS 

 
There is a sign-up sheet on the foyer table, if you would like to 
volunteer to coordinate food for one of the six regions of our 
global mission field, please see Sarah Elkins if you have any 
questions. 
  

     USA/Canada                    Eurasia                 Asia-Pacific  
     Mesoamerica                   Africa                   South America 

APRIL 9 (PALM SUNDAY) - ONE FOR THE CROSS OFFERING WILL BE TAKEN                                     

Every Church-Every Person-One Dollar 
If every church takes part and every person donates just one dollar, the funds will go a 

long way towards supporting the progress of Bald Knob Cross of Peace 


